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Ad Hoc Tech Committee Draft Minutes 

 2024.7.8 

Advisory  

 July 8-2024, 9:30 am. 

Call to order: Gary Griewahn 

Attendance: Nic Wilson Fire Chief, David Gentner Police Chief, Dave Rincon Building and Zoning 

Inspector Gary Griewahn Supervisor. 

Absent: Janet Moden Clerk, Harold Gregg Treasure, Tim Waterson Water and Sewer 

Superintendent, 

David: motion made by David Getner to make Nic Wilson as Director of I.T. Services for 

Madison. Second by Dave Rincon. Discussion to coordinate services, Vote Approved.    

Nic: Talking to other companies about I.T. maintenance services possible contracts, Red Line 

and D and P Communication.  

Gary: Gave committee pictures and preliminary bids on LED Road sign for township to 

communicate with township residents. The committee felt this could help with getting 

information out, however not now but at a later date.   

Nic, David, Dave, and Gary felt our number one issue should be the website to get all the 

information on and make it easier to use for our residents. Fillable forms online, update all 

ordinances, have department heads have access to post items for their departments. A lot of 

discussion on these issues from committee members. Janet has been investigating options for 

website companies and costs.  

Closed meeting at 11:00 am  

  

Respectful submitted by Gary Griewahn Supervisor 


